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The New York State Department of Health has issued Medicaid coverage and 
billing guidance for School Based Health Centers (SBHC) for the administration 
of COVID-19 vaccines approved by the Food and Drug Administration (FDA) or 
issued an Emergency Use Authorization (EUA) by the FDA. 
 
The guidance document “New York State Medicaid Coverage Policy and Billing 
Guidance for the Administration of COVID-19 Vaccines and COVID-19 Vaccine 
Counseling provided by School Based Health Centers” can be found 
at: https://health.ny.gov/health_care/medicaid/covid19/guidance/docs/sbhc_covi
d_vaccine_and_counseling_guidance.pdf 
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